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HCFA Report April - June 2022 

Department Total Calls Made Total Calls Missed 

Caddo Mills 285 44 

Campbell 150 9 

Cash 435 0 

Celeste 90 0 

Lone Oak 112 0 

Merit 75 7 

Quinlan 87 0 

Union Valley: 207 7 

Tawakoni 233 4 

Tawakoni South 222 7 

Wolf City: 113 0 

No June Report Received for Celeste and Quinlan 

Commerce E-Corp 

June - 6 Rehab 

May- 8 Rehab 

April - 15 Rehab 

Missed Fire Calls 

3 

4 

0 

0 

0 

2 

0 

0 

0 

0 

0 



' ' 

' ' 
Email address ASTEAD@CADDOMILLSFD.COM 

Fire Department Name Caddo Mills Fire and Rescue 

Name of Member 
Alex Stead Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
April 2022 and Year 

EMS Calls 33 

Motor Vehicle 
7 Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 

10 Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 8 

Grass/Brush Fires 11 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 0 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 2 

Vehicle Fires 1 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 1 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 

8 Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 1 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 0 
Another Call 

No Response From 
9 Department 



Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

astead@caddomillsfd .com 

Caddo Mills Fire and Rescue 

Alex Stead 

May 2022 

55 

8 

12 

4 

7 

4 

2 

0 

0 

5 

0 

0 

11 



Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

astead@caddom i llsfd . com 

Caddo Mills Fire and Rescue 

Alex Stead 

June 2022 

67 

8 

4 

1 

8 

3 

9 

2 

0 

2 

2 

0 

24 



, , 

Email address sauelschatte@gmail .com 

Fire Department Name Campbell Fire Department 

Name of Member 
Samuel Schatte Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
April 2022 and Year 

EMS Calls 31 

Motor Vehicle 
3 Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 

0 Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 1 

Grass/Brush Fires 2 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 9 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 0 

Vehicle Fires 0 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 1 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 

9 Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 1 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 0 
Another Call 

No Response From 
5 Department 



Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

samuelschatte@gmail .com 

Campbell Fire Department 

Samuel Schatte 

May 2022 

27 

5 

0 

1 

3 

1 

1 

1 

0 

10 

0 

0 

4 



Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

samuelschatte@gmail .com 

Campbell Fire Department 

Samuel Schatte 

June 2022 

19 

6 

0 

2 

6 

6 

1 

2 

0 

2 

0 

0 

0 



Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

jeremy. pilki nton@cashfd .com 

Cash 

Jeremy Pilkinton 

April 2022 

98 

9 

10 

7 

7 

7 

2 

1 

0 

0 

0 

0 

0 



Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

jeremy.pilkinton@cashfd.com 

Cash 

Jeremy Pilkinton 

May 2022 

94 

15 

10 

9 

3 

12 

0 

1 

0 

7 

0 

0 

0 



, . 

Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

ryan .biggers@cashfd .com 

Cash FD 

Ryan Biggers 

June 2022 

95 

13 

12 

6 

3 

7 

0 

1 

0 

6 

0 

0 

0 



Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

celestevfd33@gmail .com 

Celeste VFD 

Jack Delancey 

April 2022 

28 

3 

4 

2 

4 

4 

0 

0 

0 

6 

0 

0 

0 



Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

celestevfd33@gmail .com 

Celeste VFD 

Jack Delancey 

May 2022 

22 

2 

3 

4 

1 

5 

0 

0 

0 

2 

0 

0 

0 



' . 

Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

loneoakfire@yahoo.com 

Lone Oak Fire Department 

Shannon Hough #411 

April 2022 

25 

1 

0 

2 

2 

4 

0 

0 

0 

1 

0 

0 

0 



'. 

Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

loneoakfire@yahoo.com 

Lone Oak 

Tammy Ragsdale 

May 2022 

27 

2 

0 

1 

2 

2 

0 

0 

2 

1 

0 

0 

0 



Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

loneoakfire@yahoo.com 

Lone Oak Fire Department 

Shannon Hough 

June 2022 

20 

5 

2 

4 

6 

0 

0 

0 

3 

0 

0 

0 

This PDF is generated with the Google Forms Notification add-on . 



Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

meritfire51@g mail .com 

Merit Volunteer Fire Department 

Dan Bentley 

April 2022 

12 

1 

0 

1 

1 

0 

1 

0 

0 

0 

0 

0 

5 



.. 

Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

meritfire51@gmail.com 

Merit Volunteer Fire Department 

Daniel Bentley 

May 2022 

19 

2 

0 

0 

2 

1 

0 

0 

0 

0 

0 

0 

1 



, • 1,ia111v v1 •••""'•••...,.~• Dan bentley ...,~---, .. 
Submitting Report //1( 

Reporting Runs Month 
June 2022 

and Year 

EMS Calls 25 

Motor Vehicle 
0 Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 

0 Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 0 

Grass/Brush Fires 6 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 1 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 0 

Vehicle Fires 1 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 0 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 

2 Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 0 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 0 
Another Call 

No Response From 
1 Department 



.. 

Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

kevi nqfd@ya hoo. com 

Quinlan Volunteer Fire Department 

Kevin Curb 

May 2022 

0 

3 

9 

1 

35 

0 

0 

0 

0 

0 

0 

0 

This PDF is generated with the Google Forms Notification add-on. 



.. 

Email address kevi nqfd@ya hoo. com 

Fire Department Name Quinlan VFD 

Name of Member 
Kevin Curb 

Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 39 and Year 

EMS Calls 20 

Motor Vehicle 
0 

Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 

0 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 5 

Grass/Brush Fires 5 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 8 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 0 

Vehicle Fires 0 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 0 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 

1 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 0 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 0 
Another Call 

No Response From 
0 Department 



' . 

Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

unionvalleyvfd@sbcglobal .net 

Union Valley 

Wayne Clark 

April 

46 

2 

0 

2 

6 

0 

0 

0 

0 

2 

0 

0 

5-- Medical 



' . 

Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

unionvalleyvfd@sbcglobal .net 

Union Valley 

Wayne Clark 

May 2022 

55 

5 

0 

6 

10 

2 

1 

0 

0 

2 

0 

1 

1--Medical 



' . 

Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

unionvalleyvfd@sbcglobal .net 

Union Valley 

Wayne Clark 

June 2022 

43 

6 

0 

3 

5 

3 

2 

0 

0 

6 

0 

0 

1- Medical 



Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

cburkett@tawakonifire.onmicrosoft.com 

Tawakoni Fire 

Christopher Burkett 

April 2022 

58 

2 

0 

5 

3 

1 

0 

0 

2 

4 

0 

1 

2 



, . 

Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

cburkett@tawakonifire.onmicrosoft.com 

Tawakoni Fire 

Chris Burkett 

May 2022 

45 

4 

0 

5 

5 

11 

0 

4 

7 

8 

0 

3 

1 



Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

cburkett@tawakonifire.onmicrosoft .com 

Tawakoni Fire 

Chris Burkett 

June 2022 

46 

2 

0 

3 

1 

5 

0 

3 

4 

5 

0 

0 

0 



.. 

Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

tawakonisouthvfd@yahoo.com 

Tawakoni South Fire 

Amber 

04/22 

47 

2 

0 

4 

5 

2 

0 

0 

0 

1 

0 

0 

6 



' . 

Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

tawakonisouthvfd@yahoo.com 

Tawakoni South VFD 

Amber Hutchinson 

May 2022 

66 

3 

0 

7 

1 

2 

1 

3 

2 

6 

0 

0 

1 



' . ,, 

• 

Email address tawakonisouthvfd@yahoo.com 

Fire Department Name Tawakoni South 

Name of Member 
Amber Hutchinson 

Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
June 2022 

and Year 

EMS Calls 48 

Motor Vehicle 3 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 

0 Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 3 

Grass/Brush Fires 5 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 6 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 0 

Vehicle Fires 1 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 3 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 

1 Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 0 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 0 
Another Call 

No Response From 
0 Department 



' . 

Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

wolfecityfire@gmail .com 

Wolfe City Volunteer Fire Department 

Kevin Sorrow 

April 2022 

26 

5 

0 

3 

2 

0 

2 

2 

0 

3 

1 

0 

0 



Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

wolfecityfire@gmail .com 

Wolfe City Volunteer Fire Department 

Kevin Sorrow 

May 2022 

15 

2 

0 

2 

3 

3 

1 

0 

0 

1 

0 

0 

0 



.. 
Email address 

Fire Department Name 

Name of Member 
Submitting Report 

Reporting Runs Month 
and Year 

EMS Calls 

Motor Vehicle 
Accidents 

Rescue Response 
Motor Vehicle 
Accidents (Rescue 
Departments Only) 

Structure Fires 

Grass/Brush Fires 

Smoke 
Investigation/Control 
Burn 

Fire Alarms 

Vehicle Fires 

Technical Rescues 
(Rope, 
Swiftwater/Flood, Boat) 

Public Assists (Lock 
Outs, Lines Down, Tree 
Down, Animal Calls 
etc.) 

Haz-Mat Responses 

No Unit Available Due 
to Department on a 
Another Call 

No Response From 
Department 

wolfecityfire@gmail .com 

Wolfe City Volunteer Fire Department 

Kevin Sorrow 

June 2022 

24 

5 

0 

4 

5 

1 

0 

0 

0 

3 

0 

0 

0 


